
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHEREAS, since the founding of our Nation, local, state, and federal employees have 
provided valuable support in almost every facet of American life; and 
 
WHEREAS, public service is a noble calling, involving a wide variety of challenging 
and rewarding professions, including maintaining public safety; improving 
transportation; protecting our environment; providing vital family, health, and 
educational services; and performing management activities that are essential to the 
efficient and effective operation of government; and 
 
WHEREAS, Americans are served every single day by public servants at the federal, 
state, county, and city levels, who have taken oaths to perform their duties with the 
highest integrity and efficiency; and 
 
WHEREAS, Public Service Recognition Week strives to inform our citizens about the 
quality of people in government, their commitment to high ethical standards, and the 
value of the services they perform, to encourage excellence among public employees, 
and to promote interest in civil service careers; and 
 
WHEREAS, without public servants at every level, continuity would be impossible in 
a democracy that regularly changes its leaders and elected officials; and 
 
WHEREAS, we also wish to recognize and express appreciation to the public 
employees of the City of Coconut Creek. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the City Commission of the City of 
Coconut Creek, Florida, has proclaimed the week of May 1 - 7, 2022, as  
 

“PUBLIC SERVICE RECOGNITION WEEK” 
 

in the City of Coconut Creek.  May this commemoration provide an opportunity for all 
citizens of our community to pay tribute to the profession and spirit of public service, 
and to express our deep appreciation for the many contributions public employees 
make to our daily lives. 

 

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, we have hereunto  
set our hands and caused the seal of the  

City of Coconut Creek to be affixed 
 this 28th day of April, 2022. 


